
07/11/2020 

MS Rita Kluge 
28 Bellevue Avenue ST 
Avalon NSW 2107 
Ritakluge@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1260 - 29 North Avalon Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Large developments like these are not welcome to this area. Old trees will be killed, we need to 
keep green where we can for our environment. Traffic increased already so much. Please don’t 
agree to such a ugly development.
Regards Rita Kluge 
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